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Telephone: (204) 775-0231 
 
 

MEDIA INVITE 
 

WSD Sisler High School Holodomor Commemoration Event 
November 26, 2018 (Winnipeg, MB) – Winnipeg media are invited to join Winnipeg School Division 
(WSD) students, staff and special guests at Sisler High School on Friday, November 30 at 10:30 
a.m. for a special Holodomor Commemoration Event for the 10th Anniversary of Bill C-459. 

Who: The Honourable Don Plett, Senator 
The Honourable James Bezan, P.C., M.P. 
Trustee Mark Wasyliw, WSD Board of Trustees   

 Descendants of Hanna Panaskevich, Holodomor Survivor 
 Lesia Szwaluk, President of Taras Shevcehnko Foundation and CCU Executive Director 
 Sisler High School Students and Guests 

Where: Sisler High School, 1360 Redwood Avenue 

When: November 30, 10:30 a.m. 

WSD was established in 1871 and currently has 78 schools, 33,000 students and 6,000 employees. 
Its purpose is to provide a learning environment that fosters the growth of each student’s potential 
and provide equitable opportunity to develop the knowledge, skills and values necessary for 
meaningful participation in a global and diverse society.  
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Contact information: 

Orysya Petryshyn 
Sisler High School 
Teacher/Head Advisor  
Phone: 204-589-8321 cell: 204-881-8724 
E-mail: opetryshyn@wsd1.org 

Radean Carter 
Senior Information Officer 
Winnipeg School Division 
Phone: 204-789-0412 cell 204-771-5352 
rcarter@wsd1.org  


